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STAFF'S FOURTH DATA REQUEST 
VIA US MAIL & EMAIL 

Re: Docket No. 20170199-EI - Petition for approval of conservation street and outdoor 
lighting conversion program, by Tampa Electric Company. 

Dear Mr. Wahlen: 

By this letter, Commission staff requests the following information from Tampa Electric 

Company (TECO). 

1) Please refer to TECO's response to Staffs Third Data Request, No.3. 

a) Does Rule 25-17.008, Florida Administrative Code, require the participation to stop at 
the year prior to the next avoided unit entering service in performing the cost­
effectiveness tests? If so, please identify where in the Rule it is required. If not, please 
identify where the Company has been directed to perform the cost-effectiveness analysis 

in this manner. 

b) Please provide a revised cost-effectiveness analysis of the program using the Participant 
Test, the Rate Impact Measure (RIM) Test, and the Total Resource Cost (TRC) Test, 
without the stop of participants at the year prior to the next avoided unit coming online. 

2) Please refer to TECO's response to Staffs Third Data Request, No. 4. 

a) Please provide a revised Excel spreadsheet that shows the impact of the change in tariffs 
from the customer's original tariff to the new LED conversion tariff. 

b) Did TECO consider making its new tariffed rates for LEDs revenue neutral or beneficial 
to all conversion participants? Please explain your response. 
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Please file all responses electronically no later than, Friday, December 29, 2017, via the 

Commission's website at www.floridapsc.com by selecting the Clerk's Office tab and Electronic 

Filing Web Form. Please feel free to by contact me by phone at 850-413-6836 if you have any 

questions. 

DL:pz 

Sincerely, 

j)-J~ 
Daniel Lee 
Engineering Specialist 
Florida Public Service Commission 
Division of Engineering 

cc: Office of Commission Clerk Office (Docket No. 20170 199-ED 




